# King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton

Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS

Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707 E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk





Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

King Edwin Primary School is joining thousands of other schools and early years settings across the country by getting involved in an exciting one-day event called *No Pens Day Wednesday*.

#### What is No Pens Day Wednesday?

A national day dedicated to speaking and understanding language, No Pens Day Wednesday aims to raise awareness of the importance of these skills in children and young people's education and beyond.

For one day, our pupils will put down their pens and all lessons and activities will have a focus on speaking and understanding skills rather than writing or using a computer keyboard.

## When is No Pens Day Wednesday?

We'll be joining this national day dedicated to speaking and understanding language on Wednesday 24th November 2021.

### Why are we taking part?

Speaking and understanding skills underpin everything we do (learning, making friends, having good mental health, and ultimately getting a job) and directly affect pupils' education and life chances. Including speaking and understanding skills in a planned and structured way in pupils' education can have a positive impact on their learning and beyond.

#### How will your child benefit?

No Pens Day Wednesday gives your child a chance to practise their speaking and understanding skills for a whole school day. Our pupils will be able to use what they have learnt from this day throughout the school year.

Miss L Marsh and Mrs C Hillier English and Speech and Language Lead





















